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May 30, 2014
GDP 14-0013

ATTN: Document Control Desk
Mr. Osiris Siurano-Perez, Project Manager
Uranium Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Paducah Gaseous Diffusion Plant (PGDP)
Docket No. 70-7001, Certificate No. GDP-1
Transmittal of DOE/NRC Form 741

Dear Mr. Siurano-Perez:

The purpose of this letter is to provide the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) with the
DOE/NRC Form 741 documenting the transfer of depleted uranium (DU) from the United States
Enrichment Corporation (USEC) to the Department of Energy (DOE). USEC letter GDP 13-0021 dated
December 19, 2013, submitted changes to the Decommissioning Funding Program Description (DFP)
and Depleted Uranium Management (DU) Plan for NRC approval. The changes reflect a reduction in
the decommissioning financial assurance required by NRC as a result of the transfer of title from USEC
to DOE of all remaining DU for which USEC had responsibility for disposition at PGDP.

The June 12, 2012, Cooperative Agreement to support continued development and demonstration of the
American Centrifuge Cascade Demonstration Test Program provided for the transfer of the title and
responsibility for disposition from USEC to DOE of up to 39,200 MT of DUF 6. USEC previously
transferred 38,317 MT DUF6 to DOE. The transfer to DOE of an additional 322 MT of DUF6 was
completed on May 29, 2014, and is documented on the enclosbd DOE/NRC Form 741. USEC has no
remaining decommissioning liability for disposition of DU at PGDP.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 564-3250.

Sincerely,

Steven A. Toelle
Director, Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure: DOE/NRC Form 741

cc: M. Sykes, NRC Region 1I

USEC Inc.
6903 Rockledge Drive, Bethesda MD 20817-1818
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